BRIAN P. KEMP GOVERNOR



JAY NEAL DIRECTOR

December 21, 2020

Ms. Karen Hayes
Victim Services Coordinator
Lowndes County Solicitor-General's Office
327 North Ashley Street
Valdosta, GA 31601

Dear Ms. Karen Hayes,

The Criminal Justice Coordinating Council (CJCC) is pleased to inform you that your funding application for the competitive FY2020 Violence Against Women Act (VAWA) grant program has been approved. CJCC received over 100 applications requesting over \$10 M for FY2020 VAWA grant program funds. After a thorough review of your application and supporting documents, we have made this decision based on the grant program priorities, grant program allocation requirements, a clearly identified need and other considerations. Your agency has been approved in the amount of \$50,000 to support a VAWA DV prosecutor.

Your assigned Grant Specialist will be in contact with you to discuss and request any information or documentation required to activate your FY2020 VAWA award.

In the interim, if you have questions or concerns regarding your application or the information provided in this letter please contact Supervisor, Nikitris Deloach, at 404-657-1998 or nikitris.deloach@cjcc.ga.gov.

Sincerely,

Kristy Carter
Division Director
Victim Assistance Grants & Policy Division